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EXCITING NEWS: TRANSITIONING FROM BUSINESS CENTER TO MEMBER’S
WELFARE

Attached is a letter from DR. Gilbert T. Sadsad, President of Philippine Public-School
Teachers Association (PPSTA), introducing their newest program, under the theme:

“EMBRACING MEMBERS’ WELFARE: A COMPANY’S TRANSITION FROM BUSINESS FOCUS
TO HOLISTIC CARE.”

For more details on the conduct of the said activity, please see attached letter.
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Subject: Exciting News: Transitioning from Business Center to Members' Welfare

Dear DepEd Officers and Personnel,

Greetings from the Philippine Public School Teachers Association!
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We are thrilled to share some exciting news regarding our company's transition from a business center to
a members' welfare-focused organization. Over the years, hard work and dedication have played a
significant role in our success, and we are now eager to embark on a new journey centered around your

well-being.

As of today, our company boasts total assets of 8 Billion Pesos and a members' equity of 3 Billion Pesos.
This remarkable achievement underscores our commitment to our mission and vision. Now, we are

pleased to announce our plans and programs for the year 2024 under the theme: "Embracing Members

Welfare: A Company's Transition from Business Focus to Holistic Care."

Exciting Programs for 2024:

1. "SAGOT KITA" (FREE Insurance to Newly Hired-Teachers):

4

Providing newly hired teachers with FREE complimentary insurance coverage against natural
death, with a face amount of Thirty Thousand Pesos (P30,000), over a period of three months.

2. “KAAGAPAY “(FREE Insurance to DepEd Officers):

A Free Insurance Offer tailored for Regional Directors, Assistant Regional Directors, School

Division Superintendents, and Assistant School Division Superintendents.

3. Knowledge for All Program (KFAP):

Offering free monthly seminars and training sessions both onsite and online, accredited by the
Professional Regulation Commission (PRC) and Continuing Professional Development (CPD),

aimed at enhancing member knowledge and skills.




4. “BIDA BEST” (Be the Best) Awards and Recognition:

Reintroducing the Awards and Recognition Program to acknowledge and celebrate the hard work,
dedication, and innovation demonstrated by our Teachers and School Heads.

5. Professional Development Financial Assistance Program:

Providing opportunities for deserving teacher-members to pursue further studies for career
development and enhancement of skills.

6. Brigada Eskwela:

Strengthening our commitment to improving school facilities through the continued support of
the Brigada Eskwela program.

7. Community Engagement and Corporate Responsibility:

Engaging in community initiatives and corporate responsibility programs to make a positive
impact on society.

8. PPSTA Teacherific Program:

Recognizing and celebrating extraordinary talent within the ranks of educators who are part of
the PPSTA community.

We invite all DepEd officers and personnel, both teaching and non-teaching, to join us in achieving these
goals. Together, let us build a stronger and more supportive community for our educators.

For more updates and information, please follow our Facebook page https://www.facebook.com/ppstagc
. We look forward to your active participation and collaboration as we embark on this exciting journey.

Thank you for your continued dedication to the education sector.

Warm regards,

President
Philippine Public School Teachers Association




